

Newsletter



A message from your Coordinator

Dear Sacred Heart Families & Community,

What a fun and exciting week we had at OSHC celebrating National Science Week 2022! We did lots of experiments and various scientific activities on each day to investigate and explore different themes and ideas. It was super fun for many of our inquiring minds.

With the footy season going, everyone has been keen on kicking footy, so we spent a fair amount of time on the oval playing various sports and active group games. Morning sessions, children kept themselves engaged doing Hama Beads, I am hoping you all got to see their creations too!

School Holidays are just around the corner, please see our Holiday Club Flyer for more information!

A big thank you to several parents who have shown interest in giving activity ideas and sharing recipes, we would love more of you to be part of this as we strive to meet all children's interest in our care. I am always available for chat and love to hear any feedback you may have.

Keep Warm, have a great weekend!

Regards,

Shubra

Activities coming up

- Finger puppets
- Origami Designs
- Recycling drive

What's on the menu

- Toast with Spreads
- Baked Beans
- Vanilla Cake

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



